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Notification of Planned Construction Work on Chester Maine Road 

 

The Highway Department is planning a construction project that may or may not impact your 

commute on Chester Maine Road. The Highway Department will be replacing the old drainage pipe 

that crosses Chester Maine at house #30. The road is planned to be closed 4/9/2024 through 

4/11/2024.  Traffic will be able to go through after 4:00 p.m. on 4/11/2024. If a rain delay happens the 

project will be moved to a different date to be determined. This project is due to safety or 

reconstruction concerns. If you wish to contact us with regards to the construction project and how it 

may or may not impact your commute please contact Highway Foreman Don Hill @ 860-535-0924 or 

via email highway@northstoningtonct.gov.  
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